
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE ” 
3/27/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02218-2025 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 10:23 AM 
To: '¡van moravcik' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Deny the application by EU to install sewers on HBBC 

Good Morning, Maria and Ivan Moravcik. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
Con/nwlsslorv tvputy Clerk I 
Florida Public service Conmilssiorv 
25’40 shumard oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 323^ 
PhoW. (ZTO) 413-&4&7 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: ¡van moravcik <njdevils62@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 10:18 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Deny the application by EU to install sewers on HBBC 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

common sense 

- Forwarded message -
From: ivan moravcik <nj devils62@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 27, 2025, 10:01 
Subject: Deny the application by EU to install sewers on HBBC 
To: <clerk@psc.state.fl>, <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>, <Commisioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>, 
<Commi ssioner. Graham@psc . state, fl .us> 

Dear Commissioner 

i 



Our names are Maria and Ivan Moravcik.We are owners of LGI at 9400 Little Gasparilla island Unit K-3 which 
is part of the Hideaway Bay Beach Club Condos (HBBC). 
We are writing this letter to ask you to DENY the application by Enviromental Utilities(EU) for a certificate to 
install sewers on our island. 

Even though we were excluded from the scope of this application on May 13 2024(Doc# 03001-2024)by EU's 
attorney,this change directly affects everyone of the owners at HBBC. We were not notified of this substantial 
change of the application. 

132 families are being denied their due process because of the change made by EU without notification. 

Because we were excluded from this scope of this application,there have been no estimate of the hook-up cost 
for the condos. We would not be able to use our condos resulting in additional living expenses until the initial 
sewer construction completed and we would have to assume the costs of decommisioning our septic plant. 

Please do the right thing and DENY this application. 

Sincerely Maria&Ivan Moravcik 
HBBC Unit K-3 
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